Paula Kusack

From: Paula Kusack

Sent: March-02-17 9:38 AM

To: Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Comments -Bylaw 3014

From: Ann Treffrey via City of Langley [mailto:info@Ilangleycity.ca]
Sent: March-01-17 5:32 PM

To: Gail Wadd

Subject: Website Contact Form

Submitted on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 - 5:32pm Submitted by anonymous user: 75.156.101.230 Submitted values
are:

Inquiry Type: Development / Planning / Zoning

Name: Ann Treffrey

Street Address: 5430 - 201 St #308

Email: amtbook@telus.net

Comments:

I am out of town on March 6, 2017 so cannot attend a public hearing regarding Bylaw No 3014 - Zoning Amendment and
Developement Permit DP 01-17 | oppose any change in zone for the above property from CD38 the area is just not large
enough for a complex of that size and will have a very negative impact on the neighbourhood. traffic the impact of the
new building at 5363 201 has not been felt as yet. This area was not considered large enough for a complex of the size
being applied for when zoned and should stay as townhouses

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.cityoflangley.ca/node/21/submission/2312




